
WOODSTOCK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
 

MORNING DROP OFF PROCEDURES  
 

​  
Supervision for students at WES begins at 7:30am. K-6 students may be dropped off 
anytime between 7:30-7:55. There is very limited parking in the area in front of the 
school, so arriving earlier can save some hassle as drop off tends to get busy between 
7:45-8:05.   
 
The spaces in the block in front of the school are a pick-up/drop-off zone 
ONLY.  In the interest of the safety and well being of all of our children, 
please do not leave your vehicle unattended during the drop off and pick up times. Also, 
please do not idle your vehicle in front of the school as the exhaust is pulled into the 
school through our air handler systems and also flows onto the playground and school 
entrance. Please do NOT let your child exit the vehicle in traffic. You must be pulled into 
the drop off zone or parked before children exit your vehicle.This year,  we will have 
staff out on the curb to greet your child whenever possible to help with safety in the 
drop off zone.   
 
If a driver needs to leave the vehicle during drop off and pick, you may park on Cross 
Street, across the street on South Street (heading North in front of the Inn), on the 
Green, or down towards Vail Field.  Please be aware of all posted areas. 
We know parking is limited and can be frustrating.  Please help us keep the 
spaces in front of the school available for quick drop off and pickup. 


